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INVITATION TO BID 
BID NO. 07-093 
  
EXPANSION OF SHADY HILLS WASTEWATER TREATMENT 
FACILITY 
  
The Pasco County Purchasing Department will receive sealed bids until 2:00 p.m., local time (our clock), 
on JULY 12, 2007, in the Pasco County Purchasing Department, 8919 Government Drive, New Port 
Richey, Florida 34654.  Bids received after this time will not be accepted.  Bids will be publicly opened 
and read at the above-stated time and date.  All interested parties are invited to attend.  Bidders shall 
submit one (1) original of the submitted bid. 
  
The work consists of an expansion to the County’s existing Shady Hills Subregional Wastewater 
Treatment Facility (WWTF) from 2 MGD to 14 MGD.  This project includes:  one (1) 5-MG ground storage 
tank; one (1) headworks structure; two (2) splitter boxes; four (4) anoxic basins; three (3) aeration basins; 
modifications to an existing aeration basin; two (2) internal recycle pump stations; one mixed liquor 
splitter box; four (4) clarifiers; modifications to existing clarifiers; two (2) RAS pump stations; tow (2) 
sludge holding basins; seven (7) deep bed filters; chlorine contact chamber; one (1) chemical feed 
building; administration building; blower building; high service pump station; plant drain pump station and 
mud well pump station; 14-MG reject water pond; effluent metering and controls; truck scale system; 
standby power generator system; instrumentation and controls and SCADA system; and modifications to 
the existing roadways.  The work includes material, labor, equipment, instrumentation, controls, piping, 
valves, fittings, earthwork, and all other ancillary components required to fully complete the construction 
of the specified system.  Please refer to the contract documents and specifications for a complete 
description of the work.  This project is estimated to cost $72,000,000.00. 
  
A non-mandatory pre-bid conference will be held in the Purchasing Department Conference Room; 8919 
Government Drive; New Port Richey, Florida, on JUNE 15, 2007, at 10:00 a.m.  All interested parties are 
strongly encouraged to attend.  The purpose of the pre-bid conference is to allow potential bidders an 
opportunity to present questions to staff and obtain clarification of the requirements contained in the 
issued bid documents. 
  
The complete scope of work, and bid documents, including the contract document and specifications may 
be viewed and purchased at www.PascoPlanRoom.com or contact (727) 445-1034. 
  
Bid, performance, and payment surety are required for this project.  Please refer to the contract document 
and specifications for complete requirements. 
  
The Board of County Commissioners of Pasco County, Florida, reserves the right to reject any and all 
bids received. 

http://www.pascoplanroom.com/
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